Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8XL



Tel: 01902 558544

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema Part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust Company Number: 08566185

25th June 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 2 School Production

Just a reminder to parents and carers that our Year 2 Production will be held at 9.45am on Wednesday 10th July and at 1.45pm on Thursday 11th July.

Attached are two tickets for your child for both performances. Due to fire regulations, we have a limited hall capacity. If you do not require all of these tickets, please return them to the school office. If there are any spare tickets, these will also be at the office.

Tickets are needed for each person, including children, attending. Please ensure that you bring your ticket with you.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yocock

Yours faithfully

Mrs N Pocock

Year 2 Teaching Assistant